
 

 

Dear Parents, 
Thank you for all of the positive feedback regarding our fall festival on October 24.  We 
are excited to offer our families a safe and memorable event. 
To ensure the safety of families, staff & visitors, please note the following: 

■ This event will take place outside at our main entrance overhang, so we will 
not be impacted by rain or inclement weather. 

■  No mask, no entry!  As per the Governor’s Executive Order, all visitors over 
the age of 3 are required to wear a face covering while attending this 
event. 

■ Come healthy!  If you are feeling ill please stay home. 
■ Social distancing is a must: Be sure to maintain 6 feet between you and 

others. 
■ Hand sanitization areas are available:  Every station will have a hand 

sanitization area to be used prior to each activity. 
■ We’ll be sanitizing each station before a new family begins an activity. 
■ You’ll also notice 6′ mark outs at our admission table, petting station, 

pumpkin picking station, photo-op station, arts & crafts station, refreshment 
station and bouncy house.   Please follow these mark outs and social 
distance at all times. 

■ Visitors may remove their masks for eating and taking photos.  

We understand this is an inconvenience and we truly do appreciate your 
complying with these procedures. We are confident these efforts will ensure safety 
for all, while continuing to provide a successful family event. We look forward to 
growing memories together this fall! 

 


